Evelyn Street, SE8 5RJ
Tel: 020 8692 4351

E-Mail: info@deptfordpark.lewisham.sch.uk
Web: www.deptfordpark.lewisham.sch.uk

18 September 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

We will be taking part in this year's Jeans for Genes Day on Friday 20" September.

| in 25 children has a generic disorder that makes their life very difficult. That's one child in

every class. Simply by wearing our jeans on Friday 20th September will help Jeans for

Genes Day reach its target of £2million.
We would like everyone to take part so please come in wearing your jeans and make a
donation. The only change for our school uniform on the day is the jeans; school uniform

should still be worn on the top half (white polo top and sweatshirt)

If you would like to find out more about how our support will help, please visit their website at

jeansforgenesday.org

Thank you

Amanda Pippard

Head Teacher: Leona Baffour @ .
Lewisham



